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Dear Parent                                                               18th April 2024 
 
After School Activities 
 
We are delighted to be able to once again offer a range of after school activities.  You will see from 
the table below the activities we are offering.  All activities will run between 3.15pm and 4.15pm.  
They will start in the week beginning Monday 29th April until Friday 12th July.   
 
Please can you discuss with your child their preferred option from the list below and rate them in 
order as 1, the next as 2 etc.  You will then need to go to FORMS on ParentMail and send a list of these 
options.  We will do our best to accommodate your child’s preferred activity but places are limited for 
each session.  Please note because of the number of children wanting to take part in an activity, your 
child can only take part in one. 
 
Please also note that if any activity is very popular, we may consider splitting the activity into two 
groups and running it for a set number of weeks for each group to make it fair for everyone and 
ensure that as many children as possible take part in an activity. 
 
Day Name of Activity Member of Staff Year Groups 
Tuesday  Upper School Running 

Club 
Mrs Rayner Years 5 and 6  

Tuesday Lower School Football 
Club 

External Coach Years 3 and 4 

Tuesday Film Club Miss Fright Years 3,4,5 and 6 
Tuesday Maths Club Mr May Year 6 
Tuesday Craft Club Mr Parkin Years 5 and 6 
Tuesday Cricket Mr Rajan/Mrs Rajan Years 4, 5 and 6 
Wednesday Summer Sports Club External Coach Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 
Wednesday Drama Club Mrs Buss Years 3 and 4 
Thursday Upper School Football External Coach Years 5 and 6 
Thursday Art/Craft Club Mrs Cardell Years 3 and 4 
Thursday Dungeons and Dragons 

Club 
Miss Rayner Years 5 and 6 

Thursday Drama Mr Andrews Years 5 and 6 
Thursday Rounders Miss Butcher Years 4, 5 and 6 

 
Please note the Summer Sports Club is being provided by an external coach and there will be a small 
charge of £2.00 per week. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours faithfully 
Nikki Rayner 
School Secretary 


